JUL 2 1984

L58 (SER-PT)

Mr. Pick Cothran
Assistant Director
Parks and Historic Sites Division
Georgia Department of Natural
Resources
270 Washington Street, S.W.
Atlanta, Georgia 30334

Dear Mr. Cothran:

I am enclosing copies of the summary of our June 19th Trail of Tears National Historic Trail Study planning meeting. Please furnish the extra copies to your staff.

We greatly appreciate your assistance in setting up this meeting and look forward to your advice and assistance as the study progresses.

Sincerely,

. (sgd) Wallace C. Brittain

Wallace C. Brittain Study Coordinator Southeast Region

Enclosures

WCBrittain:dlj 7/2/84:221-5838